
 
 

From: Bachman, Melanie  

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 11:28 AM 
To: Chris Rega; Diana Csank; Earl Phillips; Jim Ray; John Bashaw; John Gulliver; John W. Gulliver; 

Joshua Berman; Katherine M. Fiedler, Esq.; KEC; Kenneth Baldwin (KBALDWIN@RC.com); Mary Calorio; 

Mary Miller; Paul R. McCary; roger reynolds; Tim Eves; Elsie Bisset 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council 

Subject: Docket 470B April 18, 2019 hearing 

 
Good morning. 
 
It has come to our attention this morning that Mr. Carl Stopper, the witness for the Town of Killingly, is 
not available to attend the hearing scheduled for May 2, 2019. He is only available to attend the hearing 
on April 18, 2019.  
 
Therefore, please indicate by close of business today whether there is any objection to commencing the 
April 18, 2019 hearing with the appearance and cross examination of the Town of Killingly to be 
followed by the continued cross examination of the applicant by the Council and parties.  
 
The other parties will appear and be cross examined during the next scheduled evidentiary hearing on 
May 2, 2019 that will commence with cross examination of the grouped parties (NAPP/Sierra 
Club/Wyndham Land Trust). 
 
Sorry for the inconvenience. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
860-827-2951 

 
 
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and protected from general 
disclosure. If the recipient or the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or person responsible to receive 
this e-mail, you are requested to delete this e-mail immediately and do not disseminate or distribute or copy. If you 
have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify us immediately by replying to the message so that we can take 

appropriate action immediately and see to it that this mistake is rectified. 

 


